12 November 2015

Mr John M Wilson

Via email: fyi-request-3222-23848707@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Wilson,

Further to your official information act request relating parking at Waikato District Health Board I advise as follows:-

- Revenue is obtained directly from car parking charges and the accompanying costs are allocated against that revenue.
- According to our records we began receiving parking revenue in January, 2005.
- Revenue received in each financial year, ending 30 June of each year is:-

Financial Year to June	Parking Revenue
2005	\$ 891,652
2006	\$1,207,929
2007	\$1,428,026
2008	\$ 426,774
2009	\$2,234,802
2010	\$2,150,678
2011	\$2,147,141
2012	\$2,111,898
2013	\$2,426,333
2014	\$2,545,473
2015	\$2,657,909

- Staff, as well as the public, have parking charges levied against them.
- Exemptions apply to Volunteers. We also allow two concessions:-
 - A patient/visitor parking voucher of \$7.00 for a 7 days hospital stay. One voucher per patient which can be used by their visitors.
 - A voucher provided to the patient/ visitor which reduces the cost of parking to \$1.50 per visit.

We trust that this information is of assistance.

Yours sincerely,

ANDREW McCURDIE Chief Financial Officer